
These items will be used in your child's class as well as in Art, PE, Music, and Technology.

baby wipes (3 boxes)
***hand sanitizer

***disinfecting wipes
paper towels (2 rolls)

***when and if available for purchase

The kindergarten team collects a $35 supply donation for the school year.  You may choose 
to pay $20 for the first semester and then $15.00 in January, or the whole $35.  This donation 
also includes a class shirt that your child will wear to "house" meetings.  This is a donation and 

your child will not be penalized if it is not paid.  If you would like to provide a supply fee 
scholarship for a child in the class, please speak with your child's teacher.  The supply fee 

insures that all supplies are equitable in the classroom.  It covers the cost of art supplies and 
educational materials your child will need throughout the year.  This will give parents one less 

thing on the "to-do" list.  In addition to the supply fee, each teacher may have a list of 
materials needed to help ensure a fun and successful school year.  We also request that each 

child bring a full sized backpack (without wheels) on the first day of school.             

tissue (2-3 boxes)

We look forward to an exciting year and can't wait to meet you!
Sincerely,

Kindergarten Teachers


